
Year 3 and 4s 

If you were in school today, it would be games day – so today, 

I want you to spend your day playing games and having fun! 

Well done for all of you who have been getting on so well with 

all of your home learning. I have really enjoyed looking at your 

work in your emails and in the books that you have been 

sending in. 

I hope you all have a really good summer holiday, and I look 

forward to seeing you all back in September! 

Mr Boorman 


